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Level 1           

 

5th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Harvest Assembly – Friday 13th October 2023 
 

On Friday 13th October we will have our Harvest Assembly in school. As in previous 

years, we would like to ask children, if possible, to donate an item to be placed on the 

Harvest table which will then be delivered to The Broomhouse Food Bank who provides 

emergency food for families in our area who need it.  

If you are able to, please help local people in crisis by donating items from the list 

below.   Anything on the suggested list below would be very gratefully received: 

 
 

• UHT Milk (carton full fat) • Biscuits • Pasta Sauces 

• Cereals  • Tinned Fish • Tinned Vegetables 

• Soup • Tinned Beans • Toiletries 

• Rice or Pasta or Couscous  • Tinned meats eg stew, 

chilli, minced beef etc. 

 

 

Please check the sell by date on all donations before handing them in. All food must be 

long life and not fresh.    
   

Donations can be brought into school from now and ideally be in school by Thursday 13th 

October, so we can set up the Harvest Table for our Assembly the following day. Thank 

you for your support, particularly in these challenging times. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Gail Canning 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 


